
ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
 

September 14, 2022 
 

Addendum 1 
Invitation to Bid # 22-51-209888 
2022 Seward Gravel Relocation 

 
This addendum is being issued to provide information as follows: THE CLOSING DATE 
FOR THIS SOLICITATION HAS CHANGED AS FOLLOWS, BIDS WILL BE RECEIVED UNTIL 
3:00 PM LOCAL TIME ON, SEPTEMBER 22, 2022  

 

 
 
BID INFORMATION, CONDITIONS & INSTRUCTIONS: 
 
Bid due date changed to September 22, 2022. 
 
APPENDIX B – SCOPE OF WORK: 
 
The Period of Performance for this Work will be extended. Additional details on the new 
completion date will be provided on subsequent addenda 
 

 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this and all addendums in your firm’s Construction Bid Form (Form 
395-0121). All other dates, terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Please direct all responses and/or questions concerning this solicitation to Timothy Bates, 
Alaska Railroad Corporation, Contracts, 327 Ship Creek Avenue, Second Floor, Anchorage, AK 
99501, telephone number 907-265-2355, fax number 907-265-2439 or at email address 
BatesT@akrr.com .  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Timothy Bates 
Timothy Bates 
Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 
 


